
AGENDA ITEM NUMBER 9 – QUESTION FROM KENILWORTH TOWN COUNCIL
 
Severn Trent are in the middle of a £16 million scheme to upgrade  
the foul and storm water sewerage of Kenilworth to reduce the flooding of  
properties.  The need has arisen through continued development over many  
years exceeding existing capacity and significantly through the reduction in  
permeable area.  What actions are the District Council proposing to take to  
manage the development in Kenilworth in the future so that the new system is  
not similarly overloaded? 
 


